
 

Thorney Island Primary School pupils renovate WWII Plaque 

Year 6 Eagle class pupils searched the Island for evidence of World War  

II artefacts, They reported that they had 

located a plaque that was in a neglected state. 

When this came to the attention of our 

headteacher, Mr Clegg, he asked the children 

to write a letter about its poorly kept state to 

Station Commander, Lt Col Ian Coulson, 

describing the overgrowth that covered the 

plaque and its muddied state. 

The Army agreed to clear away the under-

growth. Three Year 6's - Angglina, Ethan, and 

Liam went to the plaque and gave it a thorough 

clean. They re-painted the plaque in a stunning 

white leaving it looking as good as new.  

The Station Commander has visited the repainted plaque and was 

delighted with the result and wished to thank Eagle Class for bringing it 

to his attention. 
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